
 

OFFICIAL 

Coffs Harbour Boat Ramp – Alternate parking arrangements during carpark closure – 25th 
September to early December 2023 

 

Note: Carpark closure September to 
December – Boat Ramp remains accessible 

Note: Slip lane will be created 
to minimise queuing onto 
Jordan Esplanade 

New overflow long vehicle parking will be available 

Additional overflow parking available and signposted 
in these areas 

Entry to 
access Boat 
Ramp 


